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With great assistance from the public and members of the marine industry, the RCMP Airdrie Detachment, 

RCMP Squamish Detachment and the Vancouver Police Marine Unit, working in a coordinated response, 

were able to successfully locate and seize the 2016 Kingfisher Destination that had been stolen from 

Crossfield Alberta in late April. The investigation is ongoing. If you have information on this incident please 

contact the RCMP Airdrie or RCMP Squamish Detachment or Crime Stoppers.  
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